
From: Mannixarch@aol.com [mailto:Mannixarch@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2011 10:22 AM 
To: ECOSUB 
Cc: catulewind@blm.gov 
Subject: Fwd: Application 09-08-003 Electrical Facilities 

 
Hello Iain, 
Hello Greg, 
 
An additional concern with the project is the location of the Wind turbines. The drive from highway 8 to 
Jacumba should be kept with natural vistas. Also coming in from highway 80 from Boulevard, the area 
should be kept as is. The location of the Wind turbines should be stepped back so that they are out of 
view. 
 
Dan & Tami Mannix 
 
 
439 El Cajon Blvd 
El Cajon, Ca 92020 
 
Office: 619-588-7730 
Fax:   619-588-2932 
Cell:   619-302-7730 
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